
The Fayette Water Supply Board of Directors met
on Monday, March 18, 2024 and approved
increasing the new meter installation fees. 

FWSC will honor all cost estimates that have
been done before May 1, 2024 and are within the

30 day expiration. 

Below are the new meter installation fees that
will go into effect on May 1, 2024. 

If you have any
questions, please

contact the 
FWSC Office at 

(979) 968-6475.

Monday - Friday

7:30 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

New Meter
Installation

Rate Increase

Effective 

May 1, 2024

Did you know? 
In just 16 hours,
water utilities

produce as much
potable water in
tonnage as the

oil industry
outputs in oil in a

year.  


